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Request for proposals for Logistics support to UNICEF Mozambique

The United Nations Children’s Fund (UNICEF) in Mozambique is seeking
proposals from suitably qualified organisations for Establishing Long-
Term Agreements (LTA) for Logistics support to UNICEF in:

* Lot 1: Customs Clearance Services in Mozambique

* Lot 2: Warehousing Services in Mozambique (Maputo, Beira and
Pemba)

Under lot 1, the overall goal is to contract experienced companies to
serve UNICEF Mozambique, providing customs clearing services and
ensuring that all imports into Mozambique or transit cargo is cleared
correctly and timeously, avoiding payment of fines. The company will also
provide advice and resolve issues as needed and required from time to
time. Under lot 2, the overall goal is to contract experienced companies
to provide warehousing services in Maputo, Beira and Pemba, for UNICEF
programmatic and emergency supplies, as well as stock management
services.

The LTAs will be for an initial period of three (3) yvears which can be
renewed subject to evaluation of good performance, UNICEF Country
Programme needs and funds availability.

The documents referent to this invitation to bid including the terms of
reference must be requested through supplymaputo@unicef.org stating
the reference LRPS-EMA-2022-9172764 in the subject line.

Companies eligible to provide these services are invited to submit their
proposals (technical and financial) by 23h59 (Maputo time) on 16t
February 2022, directly to moztenders@unicef.org




